
Parents and Helpers of Illawarra Sports High Minutes 

Wednesday 17th May 2017 

Meeting opened:   6.40pm 

Attendance:  Natalie McCann, Raechel McCarthy, Emma Goodes, Jenny Burrell 

Apologies:   David Trewartha, Paul and Michelle Johnson, Christine Okoniowski, 

Madonna Collis, Roxanne Dean 

 

 Went through the principals report 

 New Elouera teacher based on student numbers 

 Construction of lift should be completed by 16th June. 

 Front foyer to be completed during the next school holidays June / July 

 The school signs outside are to be updated 

 We are very lucky to have the Deputy Secretary of Education School Operations Mr 

Murat Dizdar visit our school. This is very prestigious for our school. 

 The honour boards have now been updated. 

 White Ribbon – our school is male dominated so we need to promote positive 

interactions between men and women. The Tell Them from Me survey indicated that 

our female students feel less important. 

 Our SRC students will be wearing the new school blazers. The school will pay for half 

and the students will pay the balance and therefore they will be able to keep their 

blazers. 

 Anti-bullying plan 

- Fights in the playground – will incur a suspension 

- Threats of violence – will need to have mediation 

 The flow chart will be reviewed 

Meeting closed at 7.30pm 


